
Sea Oats of Redington Shores Condominium Association 

 

10/25/2015 

Dear Krista 

 

I am sending you a special note of thanks for a great job well done by CPR Painting.  The management 

of Sea Oats received many compliments from our guests regarding your staff and their willingness to 

accommodate our guests during their vacations.  They let everyone know which floors were being painted 

and answered all their questions. 

 

The cleanup and attention to detail is also appreciated. 

 

Best Regards, 

Linda Hatch, President 

Sea Oats Condos 

       

     


